CITY OF MERCED y

“Crdteway Lo Yosemie”

Planning Commission
CITY OF MERCED

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELATION

CITY HALL October 14, 2020
MERCED, CALIFORNIA

678 W. 18" Street, 2™ Floor, Council Chamber

Merced, CA 95348

The Planning Commission item, “Public Hearing to consider the
Modification of Conditional Use Permit #1200, submitted by Rick Telegan,
on behalf of BP Investors, LLC” was continued to the Regular Planning
Commission meeting of October 21, 2020. The applicant has requested a
continuance. Since this was the only item for that meeting, the Regular
Planning Commission meeting of October 21, 2020, at 7:00 PM has been
canceled due to a lack of items. The aforementioned item will be heard at
the next regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting of November 4,

2020.

Kim Espinosa
Planning Manager
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